
Alert – Email Spoofing 

The College has been made aware of email spoofing to impersonate College staff.

We would like to remind all registrants that email from CPSNL is only sent from an @cpsnl.ca email 

address (e.g. communications@cpsnl.ca, not communicationscpsnl@gmail.com)

If you suspect you have been in contact with someone claiming to be a representative of CPSNL 

that has not originated from an @cpsnl.ca email address, please contact us immediately at 709-

726-8546 or email communications@cpsnl.ca.  
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